COVID Protocols for The Way Up Conference - 2021

Per the CDC, Johnson County and Hyatt guidelines, The Way Up Planning Council is working closely with the Coralville Hyatt Conference Center to provide measures for a safe environment for The Way Up Conference, including the recommendation that attendees, especially non-vaccinated and vulnerable individuals wear masks, social distancing when possible, increased sanitation of facilities and hand sanitizer stations throughout the event location.  We respectfully ask that anyone feeling sick or experiencing cold or flu-like symptoms and anyone diagnosed with or directly exposed to COVID not attend the event.

See these links for more information:

-          CDC 
-          Johnson County 
Additional information for Johnson County
-          Hyatt  
Specifically, The Way Up Conference will feature:

-          Larger meeting rooms and networking spaces at the conference

-          Doubled space for the General session’s and breakout rooms

-          Enhanced cleaning protocols and sanitation in guest rooms and conference spaces

-          Hand sanitation stations throughout the facility

-          Daily hotel entry and cleaning of guest rooms only by request

